
Police need help identifying
owner of white van wanted in
breaking  and  entering
incident
The Lakeville Police Department is asking for the public’s
help in identifying a vehicle in connection with a breaking
and entering.

On Monday October 29th at approximately 4:05pm a breaking and
entering occurred at a residential home on Rhode Island Road.
The suspect vehicle was captured on a surveillance camera in
the driveway of the home.

The vehicle is a white Ford Econoline Van with a brown or
yellow stripe across the rear doors. There is also plastic or
items covering the driver side rear window.

This vehicle is being sought by the Raynham Police Department
as well for breaking and entering incidents in their town.

Anyone with information or the whereabouts of this vehicle can
contact  the  Lakeville  Police  at  508-947-4422  or  Tip  Line
508-946-8815 / tips@lakevillepd.org
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